
February 21, 2006
 

NEWS RELEASE - SIBLING CLASS SCHEDULED AT JOINT TOWNSHIP
DISTRICT MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

On Saturday, March 4, 2006 from 10:00 to 11:30 a.m., Joint Township District Memorial

Hospital in St. Marys will conduct a Sibling Class for children, ages 3 to 10, whose mother is

expecting the arrival of a new baby.  The class will be held in the conference room #1 on the

first floor.

 

A tour of our Birthing Center, a slide presentation and handouts will be included with the

class.    A new video on becoming a big brother or sister will be shown.  An OB department

registered nurse conducts the class.  Parents and grandparents are encouraged to attend.  To

register, call the Joint Township District Memorial Hospital OB Department at 394-3335,

ext. 2419.

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Martin C. Dodrill
Joint Township District Memorial Hospital
200 St. Clair Street
St. Marys, OH  45885
(419) 394-3335, ext. 3568


